Reference: FS616382393
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 24/0865/FUL
Address: 74 Oldfield RoadHampton

Proposal: Demolition of existing building and redevelopment of site to provide a two-storey self-storage facility (Use Class
B8) and business centre (Use Class E (g)(i)) with an additional floor at basement level. Associated car and cycle parking,
and landscaping.

Comments Made By
Name: Mrs. Rachel Carver

Address: 104 Oldfield Road Hampton TW12 2HR
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: | object to this development for a few reasons. The first being the removal of the trees and shrubs at the side
and back of the existing building which is close to the railway line there are bats in the trees at night and many foxes who
should not be disturbed.

Secondly the traffic generated will cause even more problems in a very congested corner of Hampton. When the railway
crossing is down the traffic can build up all down Oldfield and Percy Road and it becomes dangerous for pedestrians
crossing. Particularly with more vans and lorries accessing the site The disturbance from more traffic and people will be
unreasonably for the flats near by especially over the weekends.

This is NOT the right location for a storage unit at all



